
Mark Balmer Nominated as Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School 

Volunteer of the Month… 

 

The March Volunteer of the Month for NKN Middle School is 

Mark Balmer. Mark has volunteered countless hours in our 

science classrooms, after-school tech club, and worked with our 

technology teacher Kathryn Harmon to create strong learning 

experiences for kids. Recently, I was informed we will be the 

recipients of a cash donation through Mark’s former employer 

for the hours he has put in at both the middle school and high 

school. 

 

We are grateful for Mark’s dedication to our building. 

 

Leo Lawyer 
Principal  
 


